
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Michelle Snyder 
Secretary, American Iris Society 

225 Sky Line Drive 
Sedona, AZ 86336 

Phone: 928/282-5867 
e-mail: sammygiz@aol.com 

 
July 6, 2008 
 
 
RE:  Fall, 2008 AIS Board Meeting in Las Vegas, Nevada, Friday, Oct. 31 to Sunday, Nov. 2 
 
 
Dear AIS Officers, Board Members, RVP’s, Committee Chairpersons and Section Presidents: 
 
 
Enclosed please find the Registration form for the upcoming Fall Board Meeting, as well as hotel and 
transportation information.  The hotel reservations should be made directly with the hotel no later than 
September 29, 2008.  Please be sure and ask for the American Iris Society Group rate.   
 
BOARD REPORTS: As many of you already know, Gerry and I will be out of the country beginning 
September 26 and will not be returning until October 22; we will be in New Zealand and Australia.  
We will then only be home for about a week before leaving for Las Vegas for the board meeting.  As 
such, John Jones has graciously agreed to receive all of the reports directly.  He will upload them to 
the website as usual.  Please remember that the reports need to be sent in PDF format if possible.  
(See John’s February 23, 2008 email regarding this format or you can look at the reports that were 
posted to the website for downloading prior to the meeting)  I will be sending several emails out prior 
to our departure reminding everyone of this change.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Michelle Snyder 
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